
 
 
Hello Class of 2020, 

If we have not met over the past year let me introduce myself, my name is Erika 

Faulkner and I am from Lancaster PA. I am still undeclared but I’m deciding between Political 

Science and Environmental Studies. I also really enjoy being involved on campus, I try to attend 

as many clubs as my schedule has time for, and this year I am going to be the Event Coordinator 

for The Peddler, as well as the Treasurer for Swing Dance Club.  

Last year I was one of your class senators, and I really enjoyed the unique opportunity I 

was given to try and better understand the class of 2020’s needs and how I could best help you. 

I tried to talk to as many students I could on the topics that we were discussing in senate so I 

could go in to each meeting on Tuesday with the opinions of others because in the end I was 

there to represent you.  

If elected again, I want to focus on holding more events so that the senators and 

president can better connect with you, and hear your thoughts. I also want you to know that 

you can come to me with an idea or thought at any time and I will see what senate can do. If 

you see me walking around campus (if you see a girl rocking a bright orange Patagonia jacket it 

is most likely me) please come up to me and tell me how I can better help you, or you can 

always send me an email. 

Thank you, and I hope you have a great day, 

-Erika Faulkner 


